                    SWHNA BOARD MEETING ON MONDAY. AUGUST 21, 2017

The Board meeting was held at the home of Ginny Renda. President George Davis called the meeting to order at 6:00PM.

Board members present were: George Davis, Penny Harrison, Ginny Renda, Steve Utterson, Jon Shelness, Nick VanPatten and Steve Sarcone.

The July Board Minutes were approved as written.

The Treasure's report was discussed and approved as presented by Treasurer Heather Carman.

REVIEW OF NEIGHBORS NIGHT OUT
The Board was pleased with HyVee's catering of the event. The food was very good and the service was outstanding. The Board agreed that the face painting was a success. It was suggested that next year they have two people doing the face painting. Prizes and speakers were a big hit. Over 410 meals were served which has been a consistent number the past three years. Many city officials attended, including Council members Hensley, Coleman, Gatto and the City Manager. The Police and Fire departments had equipment on display which everyone enjoyed. Planning for next year will begin in March 2018.   

THE WATERWORKS 515 CONCERT 
Neighborhood feedback was mixed during this event. Several neighbors complained about the loud music but others did not hear anything or were not bothered by the music. At present the board does not have a position on the concert's noise. There is strong objection to closing George Flagg Parkway during this event and allowing access to only campers. 

THE CITY COUNCIL CANDIDATES 
The board would like to host a forum for candidates running for City Council in Ward 3. Mid-September would be a good time. The Board will work on a date with Brody Middle School, candidates and a news release.

SCRUB DAY 
SCRUB DAY is September 16. We need board members to work this event. Steve Utterson and Jon Shelness are the chairs of this event. Jon will be out of the country so Steve will be in charge. Volunteers will be recruited for the event.

NEW BUSINESS 
There was no new business. The next board meeting will be September 18, 2017.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The meeting was adjourned at 7:35.

Submitted by Ginny Renda, Secretary of SWHNA
